
Good Afternoon:

This is a reminder that Open Enrollment ends today, Wednesday, September 30th.

We request that you send in your FINAL enrollments and enrollment change forms by end of business on Tuesday,
 October 6th. Please be sure that all pertinent information is included on each form you send in and the forms are
 signed and dated both you and the employee no later than September 30, 2015. Incomplete information will be
 returned and will cause a delay in the delivery of your member ID cards and could prohibit the Care Coordinator's
 ability to assist your members.

We will accept your enrollment information by email to Yvonne Gamble or fax to 888.525.2799 until Tuesday,
 October 6th. After that date you will need to enter your enrollment and enrollment changes via www.meritain.com.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Yours in good health,

Karen L. Giles
V.P. Client Relations
Meritain Health

Direct: 618.509.6081

ADVOCATES FOR HEALTHIER LIVING

Note: The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure.
 If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this
 message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
 communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
 immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.
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